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CLEAN UP DRIVE FOR FLOODED SCHOOL IN DAVAO DE ORO

To: SANDY G. YEE
Principal IV
Nabunturan National Comprehensive High School

1. The aftermath of flooding due to Trough of LPA that hit the province of Davao
De Oro poses a substantial threat to the health and safety of our students,
faculty, and staff particularly in Tapia Elementary School, Montevista, Davao
De Oro. To address this urgent need, we kindly request the school's active
participation in a collaborative cleanup initiative scheduled on February 7,
2024.

2. Travel expenses incurred will be charged against local funds subject to the
usual accounting rules and regulations.
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Republic of the Philippines

Bepartment of Education
Region XI
Schools Division of Davao de Oro
Nabunturan West District
Nabunturan National Comprehensive High School
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Division of Davao de Oro

Dear Ma’am,

The recent floodings has done damage to our schools especially on low-lying areas and
has brought about challenges in the continuity of face-to-face classes and for school
facilities to deliver safe learning environment. Faced with these difficulties, as a school
community, we would like to request your good office for support to the conduct of project
“BRIGADA SA GUGMA?”, the school community’s desire to extend a helping hand to
TAPIA ELEMENTARY SCHOOL in Montevista, Davao de Oro on February 7, 2024.

We are bringing with us volunteer Non-Teaching personnel and skilled teachers to assist
in the restoration of the school facilities and equipment.

As part of NABUNTURAN NATIONAL COMPREHENSIVE HIGH SCHOOL Project
HAPPY, this initiative should echo our commitment to mutual concern and support to our
brother and sister schools in DepEd Division of Davao De Oro.

We pray for your generous blessing to this endeavor.

Sincerely,
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